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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Bob Hall <BHall@btaoil.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 8:27 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, 

EMNRD
Cc: michael@expertenviroservices.com
Subject: [EXT] #2RP-5242 Submittal of Tank Battery Area Final Sampling & Closure Request 

dated April 30, 2019 & List of Reports and Map of Areas dated May 1, 2019

All, 
 
Please find attached a report for the final sampling and a closure request for the Tank Battery Area portion of the Ogden 
SWD spill site. 
Work is continuing and I’ve got additional reports for the Subsequent Drilling Pad and the ROW to send to you as soon 
as I can write them. 
 
Since the impacted area is large, I have broken it into areas that are summarized on the attached “List of Reports and 
Map of Areas” dated May 1, 2019.   If you look at that one page document first, it might help by giving you a feel for the 
work area covered in the reports. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Bob. 
 
Bob Hall 
BTA Oil Producers, LLC 
104 S. Pecos Street 
Midland, TX 79701 
 
bhall@btaoil.com 
(432) 682-3753 (office) 
(432) 312-2203 (cell) 

 
 


